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Our Christian value this term is: Peace 

 



 

 

 

 



END OF YEAR 

We have reached the end of another school year.  

It is time to say goodbye to our children in Year 6 and to begin to prepare for our new reception 

children.  Like every year, we have faced challenges, celebrated achievements and shared 

stories of success. I would like to take this opportunity to thank our outstanding team of staff 

who work so hard and always put our children at the heart of every day and everything they do.  

I would also like to thank you, our parents, for working alongside us, and for the many and 

frequent ways you support the school. Thank you to the children for bringing us such joy. Each 

little step in their learning reminds us of what a privilege it is to be part of their journey.  

I wish everyone in our school community a wonderful summer break, filled with opportunities to 

relax and enjoy time with friends and family. We look forward to seeing you in September! 

Suki Pascoe 

Head Teacher  

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Have you seen the latest copy of the  

North Cerney News?  

It contains latest school news, an interview with 

Mrs Pressman and school events. Well done all! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

READING CHALLENGE 

Lisa came to visit from Cirencester library. 

Don’t forget to sign up for this year’s reading 

challenge. 

 

 

 



 

WREN CLASS 

In Wren class year 1 have been working with EYFS. They have helped support them 

with their understanding and counting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS  

Kingfisher class have been reflecting light in science. They worked really hard 

getting the correct angles with the mirrors to ‘bounce’ the light along the floor. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

OWL CLASS 

Owl class have been looking at light. With a little glimmer of sunshine, they were able 

to take the prisms out to create rainbows. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KINGFISHER AWARD 

North Cerney are so proud to 

have won the Kingfisher Award 

for our hard work on biodiversity 

and wildlife in our local area. Well 

done to Key Stage 2 for such 

beautiful artwork and a brilliant 

performance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SCHOOL AWARD 

Congratulations! 

North Cerney CofE Primary School has had their Gloucestershire Healthy Living & 

Learning, Healthy Schools Award approved by the Quality Assurance Group. 

NCSA DUCK RACE AND BBQ 

Thank you to the NCSA for a 

great duck race. The rain stayed 

away, and it was a lovely evening. 

Well done to all the winning ducks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NCSA DUCK RACE AND BBQ 

The Giant Slayer. An absolute brilliant production, you were all fantastic. Well done. 

 

 

 


